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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]Thank you to all who sent in money for Children In Need. We raised an amazing £347 beating last year’s donations! The winners of our 2 bears were Haniya in Year 4 and Laila in Year 2.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly:   		99.26%    Year 5
Whole School: 		95.72%
Yearly Attendance: 	95.20%

Best Bits of the Week
Early Years
Building dens and having hot chocolate at Forest School.
Year 1
Investigating the journey of a leaf in Science.
Year 2
Investigating how to make newspaper bridges.
Year 3
Enjoying our trip to the cinema.
Year 4
Visiting the M6 theatre as part of our ‘Linking Schools’ and going to Touchstones for an Anglo-Saxon adventure.
Year 5
Plotting the flight path of Amelia Earhart’s fatal flight around the world.




[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all who bought books from our Library sale. The remaining books have now been donated to the British Heart Foundation. 

Dates for your diary in December :
7th  :  Chocolate donation for the Christmas Fayre
14th : Own clothes day - £1 donation
20th : Christmas Fayre (2.30pm)
21st :  Christmas Assembly (9.30am)Key Events next week
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80
    
For a full calendar, please see the school’s website



School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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